
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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May 2023

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
W/C MONDAY 1ST MAY - NURSERY CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAY

1ST-7TH MAY - SCREEN FREE WEEK 
FRIDAY 5TH MAY – KINGS CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 

MONDAY 8TH MAY - NURSERY CLOSED FOR KINGS CORONATION/ BANK HOLIDAY
15TH-19TH MAY - SPONSORED WALK TO NURSERY WEEK - more information to follow

 29TH MAY- 2ND JUNE - HALF TERM FOR TERM TIME CHILDREN
THURSDAY 1ST JUNE - INTERNATIONAL DINOSAUR DAY

MONDAY 5TH JUNE - WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 
MONDAY 5TH JUNE – CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY DAY - activities to be carried out throughout the day

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – FATHERS DAY BAKE SALE

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING….
Across the nursery we have carried out lots of activities around Easter, we 
have been on egg hunts, decorated our own eggs and took part in baking 
some Easter nests. The children and parents have enjoyed our weekend 
challenges and have taken part in various activities together such as 
creating their own Easter bonnets and making their own baby animals 
which we have displayed in nursery. 
As a whole nursery we have really enjoyed developing our song and 
rhyme time taken from the company training day and have enhanced and 
developed new song boxes and props to go with our new songs that we 
have been learning.
The Little Lambs have been extending on their personal, social and 
emotional development as they have been exploring photographs of their 
families and friends, they have helped to arrange them in to photo frames 
and albums to go in our home corners.
The Ducks have been enjoying their brand-new room and have really 
been engaging in their new playdough station where they have been 
enhancing their fine motor skills through use of dough disco, new 
playdough tools and incorporation of objects to make their own creations. 
The Farmers have been enjoying learning about life cycles of animals and 
flowers. The children have taken part in lots of various activities and 
thoroughly enjoyed dissecting flowers and learning about the different 
parts before going on to create their own flower garlands and pictures. 
The children have also shown lots of interest in bugs and have been on 
lots of bug hunts, learnt about the different kinds of bugs and engaged in 
lots of different activities around this. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT….. 
The Little Lambs will be focusing on new sensory and messy play activities.
The Ducks will be continuing to enhance music and rhyme time.
Within the Farmers room we will be focusing on School readiness 


